
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Junior Woman’s Club of Verona will host a New Members Social on Thursday, 
August 4, 2016 at 8 p.m. at a member’s home. Women who might want to join the club 
are encouraged to attend, as are current members. It promises to be a fun night out! 
 
If you would like to attend the social, please email membership@veronajuniors.org by 
Sunday, July 31, 2016 for more details. Please feel free to invite friends and neighbors 
who might be interested in learning more about the Juniors. 
 
The Junior Woman’s Club of Verona is a versatile organization that has been involved 
in social and charitable work since its inception in 1926. The Juniors address Verona’s 
diverse needs by promoting education, preserving natural resources, encouraging 
healthy lifestyles, working on behalf of the elderly and people with disabilities, 
supporting participation in the arts and advocating for issues of concern to women, 
children and families. 
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